Dear Mr. Lewis,
 
It has now been confirmed to me that the Environment Directorate are content to release the following information which I think now answers the revised enquiry.  
 
From the papers I have received I can confirm that the global figure charged to the Cricket Club for grounds maintenance in the financial year 2010/11 was £400.49 + VAT.  
 
In light of the compromise of this matter I will now be closing my file.
 
I hope that this is now satisfactory to you.
 
 
David Michael - Head of Legal and Democratic Services

